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2025 NRCC Stock Assessment Schedule 
 

 
Species/Topic Stock Area Management 

Organization(s) 
Status 

2025 Research 
Tracks 

Atlantic herring  NEFMC Completed 
Sea scallop   NEFMC  Completed  
American lobster*  ASMFC Final review in fall 

Summer Sea scallop specification 
 

 NEFMC Continue as planned 

June 
Management 
Track Review 
 

Black sea bass  MAFMC, ASMFC Continue as planned 
Bluefish  MAFMC, ASMFC Continue as planned 
Northern shortfin squid (Illex)  MAFMC Continue as planned 
Scup  MAFMC, ASMFC Continue as planned 
Summer flounder  MAFMC, ASMFC Continue as planned 

September 
Management 
Track Review 

Acadian redfish  NEFMC Continue as planned 
Atlantic mackerel  MAFMC Delayed from June MT 
Atlantic wolffish  NEFMC Provide Data Update 
Monkfish Northern NEFMC, MAFMC Provide Data Update  
Monkfish Southern NEFMC, MAFMC Provide Data Update  

 Ocean pout  NEFMC Provide Data Update 
Skate Complex   NEFMC Provide Data Update 
White hake  NEFMC Continue as planned 
Windowpane flounder Northern NEFMC Provide Data Update 
Windowpane flounder Southern NEFMC Provide Data Update 
Winter flounder GB NEFMC Continue as planned 
Winter flounder GoM NEFMC, ASMFC Continue as planned 
Winter flounder SNE/MAB NEFMC, ASMFC Continue as planned 
Yellowtail flounder CC/GoM NEFMC Continue as planned 
Yellowtail flounder GB NEFMC Continue as planned 
Yellowtail flounder SNE/MAB NEFMC Continue as planned 

 

 
Stocks/Topic Management 

Organization(s) 
Status 

Future 
Research 
Tracks 

Longfin Squid (Spring 2026) MAFMC Continue as planned 
Winter Flounder (Fall 2026) NEFMC, ASMFC Pause working group 
Monkfish (Spring 2027) NEFMC, MAFMC Pause working group 
Striped Bass* (Spring 2027) 

 
ASMFC ASMFC-led; Continue as planned 

Projections (Fall 2027) NEFMC, MAFMC, ASMFC Pause working group 
2028 Research Tracks  NEFMC, MAFMC, ASMFC Pause (do not recruit in 2025) 

 

* Stock assessments denoted with an asterisk are conducted by the Atlantic States Marine Fisheries Commission. All 
other assessments are conducted by the Northeast Fisheries Science Center. 


